nationalgrid

Wednesday, April 4, 2018

Re: OASI S Posting — National Grid Transmission Outage

National Grid will be performing work on the sea2shore transmission cable in the Fall of 2018.
In order to perform this work safely, the cable must be de-energized for an estimated period of
approximately three weeks (weather dependent).



